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As part of our commitment to maintain and enhance the estate, 
over the coming weeks and months we are embarking on a 
programme of works: 
 
> To inspect the roof lines of Chilcott Court, Harris Way and 
Borden Way flats and to carry out any necessary remedial 
work. [Hampshire Roofing Ltd] 
 
> To decorate the communal areas of Chilcott Court, Harris 
Way and Borden Way flats. [RW Decorating] 
 
There will be some disruption and inconvenience as a result of 
this work, and we apologise for that in advance. 
 
This is an important programme of works; we appreciate your 
co-operation and understanding. 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us via admin@knightsgrove.co.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
The Directors 
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